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July 28, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Stephen Greco, LEED AP 
Expansion Project Administrator 
Broward County Construction Management Division 
115 S. Andrews Avenue, room A550 
Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33301 
 
Subject: Proposed Vacation of Block 12 Utility Easement between S.W. 4th 

Ave. and S.W. 3rd Ave. and S.W. 27th Street and S.W. 28th Street, Fort 
Lauderdale. 

 
Dear Mr. Greco, 
 
This letter is in response to your request for a letter regarding the proposed vacation of 
the utility easement within block 12 as described above.  

We have determined that there are no City of Fort Lauderdale utilities within the subject 
portion of this easement and we support the request to vacate the above-referenced 
easement.   
 
We do not object to the proposed vacation of said utility easements. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (954) 828-7809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rick Johnson 
Utilities Distribution and Collection Systems Manager 
 
 
 
CC: Eric Engmann 
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